03 June	Peter Dickinson/Jan Rogerson
10 June	Jean and Graham Latter
17 June	Janet and Chris Chinn
24 June	Sally and Trevor Seanor
01 July	Barbara and Barry Power
08 July	Marion and Brendan Riley
15 July	Julie Swift and Colin Jackson
22 July	Stephen Killick
29 July	Barbara and Barry Powell
05 Aug	Julie Swift and Colin Jackson
12 Aug	Peter Dickinson/Jan Rogerson
19 Aug	Peter and Angela Briggs
26 Aug	Christine and David Walker
02 Sept	Sally and Trevor Seanor
09 Sept	Stephen Killick
16 Sept	Marion and Brendan Riley
23 Sept	Jean and Graham Latter

Many thanks for your continued support. Should you have to change your dates, please arrange a swop. Please contact the next person on the list when you have completed your stint.

Any problems, please contact Brendan Riley 632652 or Mal Cracknell 632282.

A hose pipe is located at the side of Christ Church, access by combination padlock code 1693. This hose will reach the 2 tubs at the War Memorial, 3 hay racks on the Heritage Centre railings, the new hay racks on the corner of the pond, the WI box and the 4 tubs outside the church. When watering the hayracks on the Village Hall railings, you will now find a tap to the left of the Main Entrance Door outside. This has the same combination lock code 1693. We suggest you use watering cans although there may be the option of a hose if this proves possible. Please turn off the water and rewind the hose after use. Watering cans are also available.

A water tap and can is available at the rear of Ewan's Mere Cottage (attached to Mere House). This will water the hayrack on the wall of Ewan's Mere Cottage. Do NOT bother watering the sycamore bed near the bus stop.

At the western end of the pond, a hosepipe at Mere Flats will water the adjacent flower beds and the tubs near the bowling club & the hayrack on the Swan sign post. Please do not water the new community garden from the driveway to Mere flats as this causes soil to wash down onto the new paved area and the benches: it is better to water from the new paved area. Please water the hayracks at Stanifords Estate Agency & Ewan's on Sundays and Bank Holidays.

Finally, as we all probably know, evening watering is better, if possible, than daytime in the hot sun. Recent rain does not necessarily mean we don't have to water.

HAPPY WATERING.